
22 April 2021

Maarten Botterman,

Chairman, ICANN Board of Directors

Subject: GAC Response to ICANN Board Regarding EPDP Phase 2 Policy Recommendations 19-22

Dear Maarten,

Thank you for your notification to the GAC (10 February 2021) regarding the GNSO’s approval of

Priority 2 policy recommendations developed during Phase 2 of the Expedited Policy Development

Process (EPDP) on the Temporary Specification for gTLD Registration Data.

 

At this point in time, the GAC has not identified public policy concerns with regard to

Recommendations 19-22. Nevertheless, the GAC recognizes that the implementation of these

recommendations could raise such concerns and in that event, the GAC would of course consider

providing further input.

Best regards,

Manal Ismail

Chair, Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC)
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https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/botterman-to-ismail-10feb21-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/public-comments/policy-recommendations-epdp-phase-2-2020-12-03-en

